
HAYES NEWS 

3/7/18 

CONGRATULATIONS TO OUR “CLASSES OF THE WEEK”: Mrs. Boswell’s 2nd grade 

classroom, Ms. Bayliss’ 3rd grade homeroom. Also, congratulations to our “Staff Member 

of the Week” – Mrs. Bookout, Instructional Coach 

Thursday is STEAM Night! We will have 4 food trucks (Whatcha Cravin, The Grove*, 

Mundy’s BBQ and Bahama Bucks) ready to serve you at 5:45. There will be a short PTA 

meeting at 6:00 and STEAM Challenges to follow. The Book Fair will be open all night and 

JHE students will earn a STEAM Night Brag Tag for attending. The Tompkins High 

School Robotics Team will be here to showcase their robots too. Can’t wait to see you 

there!               *We have a change of vendors. The Grove is replacing Cousins Main Lobster. 

 
 

 

 

 

LIBRARY LOWDOWN 

The book fair is up and running in the library!  Please visit us tomorrow (Thursday) from 

8:00 AM – 8:00 PM.  We will be open all day and through STEAM Night.  Friday we will 

be open from 8:00 AM – Noon.  We will be packing up the fair Friday afternoon. Thank 

you for supporting the library and for encouraging your children to be lifelong readers! If 

you can’t make it to the fair in person, please feel free to visit our online fair at the 

following link:  http://www.scholastic.com/bf/hayeselementaryschool9. 

COUNSELOR’S CORNER 

CORE Essential for MARCH: PATIENCE 

Kindergarten Orientation for the 2018-2019 school year is on Tuesday, 

March 20, 2018 from 6:30-7:30 PM in the JHE Library. Please help us 

spread the word about our orientation to your neighbors who have 

incoming Kindergarteners next school year. Future Kindergarten Hayes 

Hawks are welcomed to attend with parents. 
 

 

2017-2018 Volunteer of the Year Nominations:  Please use the link 

below to make your nomination(s) for JHE Volunteer of the 

Year.  You can also stop by the front office and pick up a paper 

nomination form. Nominations will be accepted through March 23, 

2018 at 4:00 PM. Thank you to our volunteers for all they do for 

JHE students, staff and community.  2017-2018 Volunteer of the 

Year Nomination Form 

 

http://www.scholastic.com/bf/hayeselementaryschool9
https://goo.gl/forms/eowHYKMFUxDWspA52
https://goo.gl/forms/eowHYKMFUxDWspA52


PATIENCE – Waiting until later for what you want now. 

The animal is the SEA TURTLE and the color to wear on Tuesday’s during the month of 

MARCH is IVORY. 

MUSIC NOTES 

Fifth Grade Choir Parents:  
The Field Trip to the Rice University Baseball game will take place on Saturday, April 7 from 

12-6pm. This event is only for those students that have already returned their field trip 

permission slip, along with their payment. Students must wear their informal uniform. The 

uniform consists of the 2017-2018 Soaring Singer’s maroon polo, and blue jeans or khaki/beige 

shorts (weather permitting, TBD as the date gets closer). Tickets are available online for families 

at a discounted price. Please go to: riceowls.com/hayes and use the promo code: HAYES to 

purchase tickets. Tickets are $10 each. You must provide your own transportation. If you have 

any questions, please feel free to contact me at KimberlyPeterson@katyisd.org. 

ROCKIN THE GYM 

Thank you so much for all the support during Jump Rope Hoops for Heart! 

The students enjoy this exciting event full of heart healthy tips, jumping 

rope and learning basketball!  

We met our goal and raised over $10,000 for the American Heart 

Association!  

Thank you gifts will arrive at the end of April.  

Great job Hawks!   
Dress Code— as the weather starts to gets warmer please be sure to check with your 

homeroom teachers for the correct specials rotation day. For your child’s safety we recommend 

that they wear athletic type shoes to PE. Sandals, crocs or other open toe type shoes are not 

acceptable. 

Box Tops Collection Round 2 winners: 

Davies (5th), Chae (3rd), Nelson (4th), Boswell (2nd), Udeogu (1st) & Laney (K) 

Final Box Tops collection round will be in May! 
**remember the class that collects the most Box Tops receives a pizza party!** 

P TA NEWS 

Please join us for our PTA General Assembly on Mar. 8 at 6:00pm in the Hayes Cafeteria. We 

will cover budget amendments, upcoming events, and elect our 2018-19 Executive Board.  

Thank you for your support of the PTA Spirit Store. We collected $800 this last time. The kids 

are so excited to shop and we hope you like our new selection of items.  

We are celebrating the International Day of Happiness on Mar. 20th with baked goods from 

around the world. If you are interested in bringing a treat for the teachers and staff please sign up 

on the following link. www.SignUpGenius.com/go/5080E49ACAE23AA8-international 

Mark your calendar! “Donuts with Dads” is rescheduled for Thursday, March 29th. 

KATY ISD INFORMATION 

Katy ISD will be selecting new instructional materials for the following courses: Forensic 

Science, Earth Science, AP Chemistry, AP Biology, AP Government, AP Economics, and AP 

mailto:KimberlyPeterson@katyisd.org
http://www.signupgenius.com/go/5080E49ACAE23AA8-international


World History. These materials will be implemented during the 2018- 2019 school year. 

Instructional materials under consideration will be on display during business hours (8:00AM - 

4:00PM) for parent and community input at the Education Support Complex from March 5th 

through 9th and March 19th through 23rd.  In addition, instructional materials will be available for 

review from 5:00PM - 8:00PM on Tuesday, March 20, 2018. 

SAVE THE DATE! 

KATY ISD VIP’S CELEBRATION-5/11/18 

                                                             
UPCOMING DATES                                                                     
March 5th – 9th: Book Fair 

                         National School Breakfast Week 

March 8: PTA Meeting/6:00 PM 

               STEAM Night/6:30 – 8:00 PM (food trucks open at 5:45) 

March 9: Watch D.O.G.S. Day                                                                             

               Spirit Day-Wear your JHE spirit shirt 

March 12-16: Spring Break 

March 19: Classes Resume 

                              

 


